
RE: FOI 24/345 Rivotril 0.5mg and 2 mg Tablets

Informationservices <Informationservices@mhra.gov.uk>
Tue 07/05/2024 16:17
To:

>​

Dear 
 
Thank you for your enquiry to the MHRA.
 
According to our records the marketing authorisations for Rivotril 0.5mg and 2 mg Tablets PL
00031/0076R & 0077R were cancelled on 31 August 2014.
 
 
 
 

Communications and Engagement
Medicines and Healthcare Products Regulatory Agency
10 South Colonnade, Canary Wharf, London E14 4PU
Telephone: 020 3080 6000
Email: info@mhra.gov.uk
gov.uk/mhra
Stay connected
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
From: 
Sent: Wednesday, April 10, 2024 1:12 PM
To: MHRA Customer Services <MHRACustomerServices@mhra.gov.uk>
Cc: 
Subject: FOI 24/345 Rivotril 0.5mg and 2 mg Tablets
 
 
Dear FOI team, 
 
I would like to make a FOI request regarding the date the Rivotril 0.5mg and 2 mg Tablets PL 00031/0076R &
0077R (Roche UK) were cancelled in the UK. 
Please let me know if there is another email address I should send this FOIA request to. 
 

Best wishes, 
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